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LA JOLLA SHORES PLANNED DISTRICT ADVISORY BOARD
***MEETING CANCELLED***


The Monday, August 17th, 2020 meeting of the La Jolla Shores Planned District Advisory Board (LJSPDAB) has been cancelled and will be rescheduled to a later date to be determined.

Please check back on the LJSPDAB website: https://www.sandiego.gov/planning/community/profiles/lajolla/pddoab or contact Marlon I. Pangilinan, Senior Planner at mpangilinan@sandiego.gov to be placed on the electronic agenda distribution list.
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